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Lower 2 English – a letter from the Home Office 

 

 

 

This week, we received a very exciting reply to the postcards we sent to the Prime Minister!  

The Asylum Policy Secretariat from the Home Office wrote to us, concerning our notes about 

the asylum seeker Ahmet in our class text -The Boy at the Back of the Class.  All children 

thoroughly enjoyed reading the response and it made them feel valued that their efforts were 

not in vain. 

 

Mrs Sian Tomlinson and Mr Charlie Grasby 

 


